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Dear Friend,

As a former participant to one of the AIBI Conferences (Louvain-la-Neuve, 1985 -
Jerusalem, 1988 - Tubingen, 1991 - Amsterdam, 1994 - Aix-en-Provence, 1997 -
Stellenbosch, 2000), you have been considered as a “member at large” of this International
Association.

We would like, therefore, to ask for your co-operation during a few minutes by answering
the following questions:

1. The next AIBI Conference will be organised by the Catholic University of Leuven (K.U.
Leuven, Belgium). The meeting will take place at Leuven on 4-5-6 August 2003, following on
the Colloquium Biblicum Lovaniense LIl (29-31 July 2003).

Would you be interested:
- to participe in AIBI-7: YES NO
- to contribute to AIBI-7: YES NO

Cost of the 7th AIBI Conference will be around € 300, - (full boarding); € 270, - (for AIBI
paying members).

If you intend to contribute, what would be the tentative title of your proposed contribution?
Please take account of the fact that the general theme of the Conference will be “e-Bible
Criticism” (critical usage of computers in Biblical Studies, or how critical research on the
Bible can be helped by the use of computers or electronic networks)?

- Title of CONtABULION: .vevveeeeeeeeeee et
- Comments

2. Do you know other scholars who could be interested in participating and/or contributing
to this Conference? If so, please, give their name and e-mail:

3. The next General Assembly of AIBI will take place on 5 August 2003 in Leuven and will
discuss the future of AIBI. Some members of the current Board of AIBI are ending their
term of administrator on 31 December 2002. Would you agree to have their mandate
confirmed up to the next General Assembly in August 2003? YES or NO

4. We prefer you to answer the present inquiry on-line. May we request you to send us in
any case your current e-mail address, since from now on all AIBI mail will be electronically
forwarded. Please complete your full address (professional or private):

- Name:
- Postal address:
- Tel, Fax, E-mail adress:

- Your website:


http://www.cibmaredsous.be/
mailto:cib@cibmaredsous.be
file:///C|/WEB/cibmaredsous/cib3024.htm

Attention! E-mails have to be forwarded to cib@cibmaredsous.be
With cc. to Marc.Vervenne@theo.kuleuven.ac.be (and/or vice-versa).

If you are willing to support the AIBI activities, please subscribe as a member for 2002 and
2003.

L ooking forward to seeing you for the 20th anniversary of AIBI at Leuven in August 2003!
Y ours sincerely,

Fr. R.F. POSWICK, Secretary
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